
 

 

 

 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday 31 March 2021 at 2.00 pm 

 

 

  

NB: Please note only members will be able to vote. 

  

The Annual General Meeting of LymeForward CIC will be held at 2.00 pm 

on Wednesday 31st March on the Zoom video conferencing facility 

 

 In addition to reviewing the Minutes of last meeting, held on 1st July 2019, and 

dealing with any matters arising, the business will comprise 

 

 - Presentation and acceptance of the annual report and accounts. 

  

 - The election and re-election of CIC Directors.  

  

The agenda will be forwarded no later than Monday 25th March 2021 and will 

detail Zoom video conferencing link. 

 

The LymeForward Chair Susan Davies can be contacted via 

suedavies.lymeforward@gmail.com   
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